
Truro Bike And Walkways Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 
March 9, 2015 
Truro Public Safety Facility 
 
Members in Attendance 
Cathy Haynes, Chair 
Eric Mays 
Tom Roda 
Karen Snow 

Guests 
Maureen Burgess, Board of Selectmen 
 

 
The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following 
agenda: 
 
1. Meeting minutes of the January 12, 2014 meeting were approved. 
2. Public comments: None. 
3. Outer Cape Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan status: Representatives from 

Mass DoT were in attendance at the last meeting.  The proposal to stripe bike 
lanes on Route 6 was discussed.  Mass DoT is now allowing towns to petition 
for pedestrian activated stop lights, if the town provides funding.  
Representatives from CCNS raised the possibility of funding through the 
Seashore in certain locations.  The next public meeting is tentatively 
scheduled for March 26 in Wellfleet. 

4. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: Karen Snow attended the 
Board of Selectmen meeting on Jan 27 and presented the letter, which was 
approved and sent to Mass DoT.  No response has been received as yet.  
Cathy Haynes to follow up with Wellfleet BWW committee 

5. Review 2015 goals and priorities:  Discussed the following topics: 
pedestrian activated walkways; tracking Mass DoT road projects in Truro; 
CCRTA bike carrying capacity; encouraging bike rack installation on private 
property; school programs; outreach via Provincetown Banner. 

6. Expenditures for 2015: The brochure is ready to be printed when the current 
supply runs out.  A $300 donation was received from the Truro Police 
Association.  No response from the Barnstable County procurement office. 

7. Next meeting is scheduled for April 7, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at the Truro Public 
Safety Facility.  

 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:00 pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Eric Mays 
 


